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Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 
 

Parish Staff 
Missionary Pastor, 

 Fr. Paul Cochranéééfr.pcochran@dol-in.org 
Associate Pastor, 

 Fr. Daniel Duffééééé.éfr.dduff@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact the Parish Office at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact the Parish Office  

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 
 

Dear Parishioners,  

 I well remember when Roe vs. Wade was 

decided by the Supreme Court. I was 13 

years old, the date was January 22, 1973. My 

mom gathered all of my siblings together and 

told us that we had just witnessed the worst 

day in American History. She stressed with 

all of us that Life begins at the moment of 

conception. Mom told us that we all needed 

to pray that the terrible decision someday 

would be reversed.  

 RIGHT NOW is the closest time our 

country has ever come to reversing the Roe 

vs. Wade decision. Letôs all pray for the 

members of the Supreme Court that they 

choose to respect all life from the moment of 

conception until natural death.  
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Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 In the Gospel today, the owner of the vineyard sent 

messengers to collect his share of the harvest from the tenant 

farmers; but there was not a single good steward on the 

property! God is the owner, we are the tenants. What sort of 

stewards are we? 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Dan Lamar, Jon Lehmkuhler, 

Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
Last Week Envelopes .................... $5,988.00  

Electronic Giving ............................ $2,250.00  

Youth Envelopes .................................... $1.00 

Last Week Loose ............................... $147.00  

Total ...................................... $8,386.00  
 

Weekly Budgetééééééééé .. é$9,600.00 
 

YTD Weekly Collection Budget . $374,400.00  

YTD Weekly Collection Actual. .. $353,778.49  
 

Thank you for your continued financial support to St. Joseph! 
Your generosity and ongoing commitment in remembering your 

parish during this difficult time is most appreciated. 
 

Stewardship of Our Youth 
My good deed wasé. 

 òI help my mom with a garage saleó   -Phoebe 

Parish Leadership Night 
 

Monday, October 12  
 

6:45 pm in the Parish Hall 
 

 All parishioners are invited and encouraged to 

attend. This is a great way to get involved in the 

ministries and activities of the parish.  

  Thank you for all of the phone 
calls, cards, thoughts, and 
especially your prayers. I found 
strength in your kindness and 
am now cancer free.   

- Gerry Fettig  

 The Catholic Ministries Appeal (formerly Fruitful Harvest) has 

begun. If you did  not receive an envelope in the mail from 

Bishop Doherty with a brochure explaining the many ministries 

supported by this important appeal, as well as a pledge card 

and return envelope for mailing, you can pick one up in the 

Narthex. The Appeal provides the opportunity for each of us 

within our parish to share in the good works of our diocesan 

family. By giving to the Catholic Ministries Appeal, you are 

helping to support programs across our diocese for our retired 

priests as well as new seminarians, for our youth, Newman 

Centers, deacons, prison ministry, pregnancy centers and so 

much more. Our parish family has been asked to raise 

$87,305.00. As of September 29, 2020 St. Joseph Parishioners 

have pledged $33,415.00 towards this parish goal.  
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